
Invitation for Expression of 

Provision of Electrical Energy Related Works and Services to UNDP Nigeria 

The United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) in Nigeria would like to invite registered companies to submit 

their Expression of Interest (EOI) for Pre-qualification and possible inclusion in a database. UNDP is looking for 

companies specialized in Electrical Energy Related Works and with verifiable experience in ‘On and Off Grid 

Electrical Projects’. 

All companies that wish to participate in the process are required to submit all relevant documents and complete the 

application form available on www.undp.org/procurement or www.ng.undp.org.  The information provided will be 

used to access your company’s suitability to qualify for the next stage for services mentioned in the EOI document, 

interested Companies are required to fulfill the eligibility questionnaire requirements and submit all relevant 

documents, interested companies also are encouraged to submit their interest only if they meet the eligibility criteria 

checklist. 

The closing date for submitting a complete pre-qualification application form is February 10th 2011 at 12:00 Noon 

local time Abuja, Nigeria. 

The UNDP shall proceed to the qualification stage ONLY for companies that meet its requirement of the 

specialization as advertised in the EOI. 

Due to the high numbers of application normally received, in case you submit an application form for pre-

qualification but don’t hear from us after 2 weeks of the closing date, then it means your application has been 

unsuccessful and your application will not be advanced to the next stage. 

For any clarification on any aspect of this EOI please send an e-mail to olayinka.sanusi@undp.org 

We thank you for your interest. 

Please return the completed form to the contact address below. 

Attention: The Service Centre Manager 

EOI – Provision of Electrical Energy Related Works and Services to UNDP Nigeria 

UNDP- Nigeria 617/618 Diplomatic Zone 

Central Area District 

FCT, Abuja 

PMB 2851 Garki Abuja 

http://www.undp.org/procurement
http://www.ng.undp.org/
mailto:olayinka.sanusi@undp.org


The EOI submission that are not in compliance with the requested information as outlined above considered eligible 

to be included in the next stage of this process 

This EOI does not amount to a commitment on the part of the UNDP either financially or otherwise. UNDP reserves 

the right to accept or reject any or all the EOI without any obligation to inform the affected applicants of the ground 

for the acceptance or rejection. 

 


